
Dear Supervisors, 
 

We strongly support the proposal to establish a Citizens’ Advisory 
Committee to advise the Mendocino County Sheriff's Office. A Citizens’ 

Advisory Committee brings civilians and police together, enlarges perspectives 
on both sides, and fosters capacity for change where it is needed. We urge you 
to establish this Citizens’ Advisory Committee. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Cindy & Jim Plank 
16651 Pearl Ranch Road 

Fort Bragg, CA 95437 
357-4282 

 


